“State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
EXECUTIVE CHAMBER, PROVIDENCE

Edward D. DiPrete

Gozerner

May 4, 1989

Mr. John Kerr
Derrydown, RFD #1
Newport, RI 02840

Dear Mr. Kerr:

Thank you for letting Governor DiPrete know of your concerns
to save Gray Craig Estates.

Your letter has been referred to the Department of
Environmental Management for their review and recommendation., If
DEM deems this property a priority for state purchase, we will
pursue the matter.

please be assured that every possible consideration will be
given to your suggestion.

Slncerely,

Qi Bsege

Anna F. Prager
Senior Policy Analyst

cc: Robert L. Bendick, Jr., Director
Department of Environmental Management \ﬁéh

/\
”’ )



